NEWSLETTER

Week 2, Term 1 - 2024

WELCOME

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome children and their families to a brand new year of growth, learning, experiences, and opportunities we endeavour to provide.

I would like to start with welcoming some new staff members including Aunty Maddie and Aunty Jasmine - they have both already proved to be very popular amongst the children and have demonstrated what amazing additions they will be to our centre (please feel free to introduce yourself at drop off and collection times, if you haven't had a chance to meet them already.)

We are starting off the year strong and jumping straight into our focus reader "Who Sank The Boat?". Throughout week 1 and week 2 we have heavily focused on growing our fine motor skills by providing cutting, pasting and colouring activities based around the animals featured in the reader. We have also been learning the names and sounds of each animal during group time and participating in discussions about what we know about these specific animals.

Aunty Maddie has also been focusing on the colour red this week, each day testing and prompting the children with 'red' related questions and items. I wonder what next week's colour is going to be?

A few reminders to get the year started off right...
Please remember to always sign your child in and out.
Please label all your childs items including clothing, water bottles, kindy bag, etc.

Please pack a spare change of clothing - multiple changes if possible (we tend to get a bit messy with water during the hotter months)

Kindy fee's are to be paid promptly (if you require a payment plan, we are more than happy to cater to your specific circumstances).

If you haven't already been approached by staff, our centre is hosting a hearing check clinic on Wednesday the 21st and Thursday the 22nd of February. A specialist will conduct the screening using an audiometer which takes approximately 10 minutes, each child will require a signed consent form prior to the check.

We are looking forwarding to another wonderful year where our days will be filled with many wonderful experiences and opportunities for learning and can't wait to see the amazing things we will achieve together!



MEET E A M





Kerry Director



Deidre Liaison Officer -Early Childhood Educator



Yuri Teacher - Aboriginal Family Literacy Strategist



Maddie Teacher



Lee Early Childhood Worker



Tiarna Early Childhood Worker



Jasmine Early Childhood Worker



Ellie Early Childhood Worker



Fifi Early Childhood Educator

Have you checked out our website yet?
www.flinderscc.sa.edu.au